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1-28-2022

Community High School District 117 Families,

I know there is a lot of interest in knowing the ruling from the court regarding the lawsuit against
the District. Unfortunately, we did not receive a decision today. Presumably, we will be notified
sometime next week; in the meantime, we ask for your continued cooperation in practicing the
District’s established mitigation measures. These measures are designed to limit the spread of
the COVID-19 virus thereby allowing schools to provide uninterrupted in-person learning.

Sincerely,

Dr. Jim McKay
Superintendent


